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Matthew Sprott 
Team Leader 
Resource Assessments & Compliance Division  
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39  
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 

Matthew.sprott@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
 

Dear Matthew 
 

Mount Pleasant Coal Mine (DA 92/97 MOD 2) 
 

I refer to your email dated 7 February 2017 inviting the Division of Resources & Energy (DRE) to 
provide comments on the Mount Pleasant Coal Mine (DA 92/97 MOD 2). 
 

DRE has reviewed and assessed the adequacy of information in relation to Mount Pleasant Coal 
Mine (DA 92/97 MOD 2) and provides the further advice. 
 
DRE is satisfied that the project will not impact resource extraction. 
 
South Pit Haul Road modification does not affect current rehabilitation obligations and DRE has no 

further comments on sustainable rehabilitation outcomes. 

 
Should you have any enquires regarding this matter please contact Steve Cozens, Senior Project 
Officer, Royalty & Advisory Services on 9842 8573. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Zane West 
Manager Royalties & Advisory Services 

14 February 2017 


